Announcement 8/14/25

BLITZ Day is this Friday! That means school pictures for the yearbook! Make sure to look your best!!!

Reminder Junior Ladies and Senior women are searching for officers. There will be an interest meeting  August 19th @ 8:45 in the Auditorium. 

Senior men have an interest meeting August 21st at 8:45 in the Auditorium.

Any interest in Girls Basketball should meet in room 400 at 9am on August 20th.

